
The woodland is over 30 acres and benefits 
from a huge variety and combination of 
walks. 

In the denser areas in the middle it consists 
predominantly of Pine and Spruce tress 
whereas the outer edges are full of native 
broadleaf trees and mature hedgerows, 
a great home for the birds.

We are now working with the Forestry Commission’s 
guidance to restore and regenerate the woodland, 
encouraging more light to enter through the canopy above. 

This will provide new habitats for greater diversity. We hope 
to see a lot more butterflies and diversity of ground 
vegetation as we progress.

The woodland is without doubt a long-term and ongoing 
project. Our customers are already enjoying its features 
and continually comment upon the improvements we are 
making. It’s great when everybody shares a common interest 
and we begin to see the fruits of our labour as the wildlife 
and its habitats establishing themselves amongst the trees.

Our latest woodland project has been the exciting 
installation of our purpose built wildlife observatory 
and feeding stations. 

This welcome addition to the park allows our holiday home 
owners and guests a rare chance to sit amongst a multitude 
of wild birds & mammals and to observe their antics 
and rituals in a safe, comfortable and natural environment.


